
New Brunswick Soil & Crop Improvement Association Inc. 
2-150 Woodside Lane Fredericton, NB E3C 2R9 

Tel: 506-454-1736     Email:gm@nbscia.ca    www.nbscia.ca 

 

Funding for this project has been provided by Agriculture and Agri-Food Canada through the 
Agricultural Climate Solutions – On-Farm Climate Action Fund. 

NB Soil and Crop Improvement Association Press Release_June 27 

New Brunswick Soil and Crop Improvement Association Set to Deliver the On-Farm Climate Action Fund to 

New Brunswick Farmers 

Fredericton, New Brunswick (June 27, 2022) New Brunswick Soil and Crop Improvement Association (NBSCIA) is pleased 

to announce the opening of registration for the On-Farm Climate Action Fund (OFCAF) in New Brunswick.  

On February 22, Canada’s Agricultural Day, Agriculture and Agri-Food Canada (AAFC) announced NBSCIA as one of 12 

agricultural recipient organizations across Canada that will be delivering OFCAF over the 2022 and 2023 cropping 

seasons. 

Funding provided by AAFC and delivered by NBSCIA will support New Brunswick’s producers in their ongoing progress 

adopting beneficial management practices (BMPs) that reduce greenhouse gases (GHGs) and store carbon, specifically 

for in-field nitrogen management, expanding cover cropping, and implementing rotational grazing practices. 

NBSCIA President Tyler Coburn is pleased with how the new program will support the already significant efforts New 

Brunswick’s farmers are making towards climate change mitigation. “As an organization committed to seeking, testing 

and adopting optimal farm production and stewardship practices, the NBSCIA-OFCAF program is a logical extension of 

the current opportunities our Association offers New Brunswick farmers.” 

To support projects in the 2022 growing season, NBSCIA is today announcing program details and the initial registration 

process to cost-share implementation of a wide array of BMPs to support emission reductions. Examples include 

professional agronomic planning services, N fertilizer application equipment upgrades to improve N placement, and 

cross-fencing materials to support rotational grazing.  

The NBSCIA-OFCAF program will also support delivery of educational workshops and peer-to-peer learning opportunities 

for industry professional and agriculture producers. These knowledge sharing events will provide participants with 

knowledge from the latest research, first-hand experience from their peers and access to information networks 

supporting co-learning opportunities long-term 

 

OFCAF PROGRAM AND APPLICATION DETAILS ARE AVAILABLE BY CONTACTING: 

New Brunswick Soil and Crop Improvement Association   https://www.nbscia.ca/home/  email: ofcafadmin@nbscia.ca 

Phone:(506) 276-3311 

CARLETON 

Ray Carmichael 

Cell – (506) 392-7214 

carleton@nbscia.ca 

CENTRAL 

Andrew Sytsma 

(506) 245-2220 

central@nbscia.ca 

KINGS 

Joseph Graham 

(506) 567-0224 

kings@nbscia.ca 

MONCTON-CHIGNECTO 

Zoshia Fraser 

(902) 220-9147 

moncton@nbscia.ca 

NORTHWEST 

Jean Mars Jean Francois 
1-506-273-1674 
nwno@nbscic.ca 

NORTHSHORE 

Nadler Simon 

1-438-933-0411 

northshore@nbscia.ca 
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